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19​th ​June 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers. 

I hope this letter finds you and your families safe and well. 

This week we began our new curriculum, increasing the number of live lessons being delivered to all                 
our pupils. We have updated the curriculum on the website to make it clear when the English, Maths                  
and Science live lessons are taking place and where the second lesson will be an independent                
learning task on google classroom. For all other subject areas there will be a mixture of live lessons,                  
and streamed lessons that students can access at the time indicated on the timetable. If you have                 
any concerns over the live lessons, please email your child's teacher who can deal with any queries.  

We thank you for your support in ensuring that your child is able to access the online learning. We                   
have seen increased engagement from all pupils since the introduction of our new curriculum. 

We are very conscious that we want to ensure that all our students return in September prepared for                  
their next year of study, working towards achieving their full potential. As we receive more               
information from the government, we will communicate with you our plans to support all students               
that may have been disadvantaged due to the closure of schools, and how we plan to address this                  
through ‘catch up’ sessions. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss Claire James 

Assistant Headteacher 

cjames@lns.org.uk 
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